
       
A 501(C)3 NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION 

It’s our most favorite time of the year – Honor Flight Homecoming! 
Sunday, September 29, 2024, at 1:15 p.m. (Be there by NOON) 

 

Welcome home our VFW Post 5985 member Chip Boyd, 
and American Legion Post 552 member Bill Heard! 

 

Break out your red, white and blue, and give these veterans the homecoming they 
didn’t receive when they returned from war.  Show your support by wearing 

patriotic colors and bringing personal sized American flags and signs.  Military in 
uniform can be part of the “honor detail” and be the first to greet the veterans; 

just find the man with the microphone to get access to the stairs. 

 
**Due to airport construction, it is HIGHLY recommended that you 
carpool, use Ride Share services, or park in Port of San Diego lots. 

Please consider dropping off mobility challenged attendees at 
Terminal 2 first, then park. 

 
If you plan to participate in the Honor Flight Homecoming on Sept. 

29th, please contact Doug Benzel at benzeld1946@gmail.com for 
carpool, parking, and meet-up information. 
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